
AUST/Admission/Fall 2024               Date: 25 May 2025 

Ahsanullah University of Science and Technology  

Undergraduate Admission, Fall 2024 

Notice for Document Verification of Admitted Students 
 

All students admitted to AUST in Fall 2024 are hereby informed to appear in person for document 

verification on 15 June 2025 (Sunday), 11:00 AM at their respective departments. Students must 

bring their original certificates, transcripts, SSC/HSC/equivalent registration card, the admission 

test admit card, and two (02) copies of passport-size photographs. The photograph on the admit 

card will be used for the university ID card. If the photograph presented during verification does 

not match the one submitted earlier, the student must submit a written application to the department 

explaining the discrepancy. Orientation will be held on 16 June 2025; please visit: 

https://www.aust.edu/notice/2859  

 

 
                 _________________________ 

(Prof. Dr. Md. Shamim Akhter) 

Chairman, Undergraduate Admission Committee, Fall 2024. 

Ahsanullah University of Science and Technology (AUST) 

Copy for information and necessary action to 

1. All Deans, AUST  

2. All Heads of the Departments/Schools, AUST  

3. Director, ICT AUST-with a request to post in the AUST admission portal and website 

4. Deputy Registrar, Member Secretary, Admission Committee  

5. APS to Vice Chancellor – (For the information of the Vice Chancellor), AUST  

6. APS to Pro-Vice-Chancellor – (For information of the Pro-Vice Chancellor), AUST 

7. Information Center  

8. Notice Boards  

  

https://www.aust.edu/notice/2859

